Having Fun in the Marsh

10:30 - 16:00 Gary and | spent most of the day in the marsh taking care of assorted issues.

At station 15 mote ID4 was wired directly to port 7 on the DSM. ID1 and ID2 are still communicating via Bluetooth.
We also raised the DSM box due to the present water level and the potential for higher levels this weekend. The
water level was about 6" to 8" above ground, high tide condition.

At stations 2, 3, 4, and 14 we worked on the power/monitoring cable issue. All 4 sites had the cable. During setup somebody
forgot to turn on the power switch to the board.

We ended our adventure by pulling the boat out of the water and cleaning it up. It is now stored away in preparation for the
potential storm this weekend.
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